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From:  
Sent: 04 September 2018 09:29
To: Helen Webster
Subject: NYM/2018/0536/FL - Green End Farm, Goathland
 
 
Hi Helen, I hope you are well…
 
I’ve just taken a look on line and have seen that you have a couple of consultation replies, so
thought I would offer a response to these.
 
Ramblers Association:
While I did not confirm the existing right of way would be maintained 24/7, I should have! There
is no intention or requirement to close the right of way off Safe and continuous access will be
maintained throughout the construction process.
 
Environmental Health:
Water supply is a bit of an issue at the site, and accordingly we have been giving this much
thought. I am meeting next week with Dales Water at the site to consider alternatives to the
current spring fed supply and it is likely we will be looking at a private borehole supply to the
property. Either way, something will need to be done to address the poor water supply…and on
this basis we would be happy to have this issue conditioned with any forthcoming approval,
along the lines of the requirements suggested by Stephanie Baines re: annual water testing.
 
All best
 
Gerry.
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